
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Regular Meeting 

April 24, 2018 
 

The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on April 24, 2018.  President Rob 
Murphy called the meeting to order at 6:33pm.  Roll call found the following trustees present:  
Vicki Buffo, Anna Morris, Ryan Perry, Terrence Stuber and Gary Trulock.  Trustee Jared Ping 
was absent.  Also present were Clerk Brandy Dalton and attorney Marc Miller. 
 
President Murphy led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Terrence Stuber gave the invocation. 
 
BUSINESS 
Motion by Perry, second by Stuber to approve Ordinance 2018-O-11, combining the Planning 
commission and the Zoning Board of Appeals.  Roll call:  Buffo, yes; Morris, yes; Perry, yes; 
Stuber, yes; Trulock, yes.  Motion passed. 
 
The Champaign County Housing Authority gave a presentation, including a video, and 
answered questions from the packed audience regarding the proposed senior citizen 
development on River Road and Central Avenue in which they are asking to be rezoned for. 

Motion by Stuber, seconded by Buffo at 8:16pm to continue the meeting until May 1, 2018 at 
6:30pm.  Motion carried unanimously via voice vote. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Brandy Dalton 
Village Clerk 
 
xc: File 
 Village Board 
 
Approved at the meeting of the Village of Tolono Board on __May 1, 2018__ 

 


